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Ben & Allison Jackson visit MSU's 
Cobb Archeological Institute, hosted 
by Dr. Jimmy Hardin & Pastor 
Lifer.jpg 

Photos above: We welcomed new members on 
Tartan Sunday, April 8 [see Page 2]; and Mary 
Martin Fair, Addison Rackley, Jay Cook, 
Bailey, and many others in Wednesday Night 
Fellowship following the music program on 
April 25.  Photo at right: Led by Kathy McGill, 
Vivian Cade, and Ashleigh Murdock, FPC’s 
Children’s Choirs present their spring music 
program on Wednesday night, April 25. 

Brothers, I do not consider that I have made it my own. But one thing I do: forgetting what lies behind and straining 
forward to what lies ahead, I press on toward the goal for the prize of the upward call of God in Christ Jesus. The 
Apostle Paul’s exhortation in Philippians 3:13-14  
 

No Summer Slump! From Births and Baptisms …to VBS,… 

…, New Summer Fellowship, and Joining in our EPC’s Sending of New 
Missionaries to Africa, the Middle East, and Central Asia –  

FPC Presses FORWARD for the Prize of God’s Upward Call. 
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Ashleigh Murdock, Michelle Rackley, 
and Orly Hardin. 

Photos above and at left: Joe Brown and Ernie George joined 180 other members 
and guests enjoying great food and even greater thanksgiving at our EPC 
Reception Sunday Fellowship Banquet. 
 

Tate Ferguson leads us in God's Call to Worship on EPC Reception Sunday. 
 

Marquita Beaty, Loren Zimmerman, Peggy Moore & Lynd Forbus were some of the 
team of volunteers on the clean-up crew following our EPC Reception Sunday 
Fellowship Banquet. 

Photo at right: 
Pastor Martin Lifer 
leads Will Dunlap 
and Kayla White 
Dunlap, as the 

couple makes their 
Marriage Covenant 
Vows to God and 
to each other in 
their Wedding 

Worship Service in 
our FPC Sanctuary 
on Saturday, May 
26. Will is the son 
of FPC members 

Mike and Beth Ann 
Dunlap.  

 

… on to FPC 197th 
Anniversary/Founders’ Day Sunday (May 6), and 

… with Pentecost Sunday (May 20) and 
 

Trinity/80th Anniversary of Sanctuary-Dedication Sunday (May 27) 
Still to Celebrate During this Month! 

Church Family News  

Join Us  
Sunday, June 10 

4:30-7:00 p.m. at FPC’s Robinson 

Children’s Paint Run and 
Kick-off for Summer VBS 

The Church-Wide 
Summer Fellowship at 

Robinson Lake on June 

Preparing for Babies soon to Be 
Born,… 
 
with DIAPERS & WIPES SHOWERS in June for the 
Weiskopf and Luke Familes,… 

… and 
Celebrating 
in Thanks to 
God and in 
Welcome to 
Newborns in 
our Church 
family! 

Esther Hall Downey was born 
to Joel and Laura Downey on 
June 11 – their fourth child. 
[Photo above left: Picking up his children 
from VBS on Monday, June, 11, Dad 
shares the news and shows the first photo 
of newborn Esther to her older sisters, 
Lillian and Lucille. Photo above right: Joel, 
Laura and Lucille with Esther on June 12.]  
James Winthrop (Winn) 
Fandel was born to Peyton 
and Catherine Fandel on 
June 21 – their first child. 
[Photos at right: Peyton and Catherine, 
holding Winn, on June 23.]. 
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FPC Fellowship  
 

FPC Worship and Discipleship News 
 

Our next V.I.P. (Very Important Presbyterians) get 
together will be Tuesday, July 24, beginning at 
11:30 a.m. at FPC’s Fellowship Hall. We will have a 
light lunch and play lots of games! 
 
Picture at left: Harold and Scottie Knight join Nelson Jones and a 
room full of V.I.P.s for lunch at The Veranda in Starkville. 

God Blessed Us on June 10 with a Joyful 
Summer & Vacation Bible School 

Kickoff Fellowship Event 
Sunday Afternoon at Robinson Lake. 

 
We especially thank our Fellowship Team  -- including the 
Men’s Cooking Team – and the FPC Children’s Ministry 
Leaders – including all of Our Volunteer Painters for the 
Children’s Paint Run. 

The New V.I.P.s Enjoyed Their Monthly Fellowship on June 
26, including Lunch at the Veranda. 

Next V.I.P. Fellowship: Tuesday, July 24, at FPC. 
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In April, FPC began another new 
ministry for the Young Adults God is 
bringing to our mission:  
The Post-Grad Young Adult Small 
Group Bible Study & Fellowship Small 
Group. 
In addition, Mission leader Dr. Garth 
Gilmore taught at Wednesday Night 
Friends & Family (April 11), and Pastor 
Lifer met with approved the completed 
studies of our older children’s Worship 
& Communion Class, which was led by 
Janice Kinard. 
Mission India. As indicated on the Easter 

Children’s Ministry VBS   
Monday- Thursday, June 11-14  

(8:30-11:30 a.m.)   
 

SHIPWRECKED! RESCUED BY JESUS 
 

For Ages 4 years-old thru Rising 6th graders 
 

Sign-Up at fpcstarkville.org  
or go to this web site for registration: 
www.vbspro.events/p/fpc2018vbs   

 
Children’s Paint Run and Kick-off for Summer VBS 

The Church-Wide Summer Fellowship at Robinson 
Lake on June 10! 

 

FPC Children’s Ministry: Vacation Bible School 

Outreach Mission – Good News and Opportunities 
 

 

The highlight Children’s 
Ministry Mission Outreach 

for the summer was our 
Vacation Bible School, 

June 11-14, which brought 
the Good News of Jesus to 

158 Children.  
 

We thank God for the remarkable 
ministry of Ashleigh Murdock, 

together with Jeremy Murdock and 
all of their VBS Leadership Team 

and Dozens of Additional 
Volunteers. 
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Outreach Mission – Good News and Opportunities  
 

FPC Special Easter Giving 
for Mission India leads to the 
Funding the Training of Two 

New Church Planters In 2018! 
If you would like to learn how you 

can help further in sharing the Good 
News of Jesus in the Most Populous and 

Still largely Unreached Nation in the 
World – Please contact Dr. Lifer or 
Elder Jack Forbus, Chairman of the 

Outreach Team. 

Elders Ernie George and Dr. James Long 
Joined Pastor Martin Lifer as Commissioners 

from FPC to the 2018 General Assembly of the 
Evangelical Presbyterian Church –  

June 20-22 at Hope Church in Memphis.  
 

Being part of the EPC – a 
Global Movement of 
Evangelical Presbyterian 
Churches - continues to 
challenge and to facilitate our 
commitment to Christ’s Mission 
regionally, nationally, and 
internationally. As we connect further with EPC international missions sharing 
the Good News of Jesus to nations and people groups among whom Islam is 
the majority religion, we continue to pray for persecuted EPC missionaries, 
including Pastor Andrew Brunson, who is imprisoned in Turkey and charged 
with being a terrorist.  
One of the more moving times at the EPC General Assembly was when 
Pastor Andrew’s daughter, Jacqueline Furnari - recent UNC graduate 
and newly wed - brought a message to us from her father. [See the photo 
below left, when Jacqueline’s Pastor from Christ Church, Montreat, 
introduce her to the Assembly.] Please continue to pray for Rev. Andrew 
Brunson this month, especially as his trial is currently scheduled to 
resume on July 16. 



	
   8	
  

  

Happenings 
On the Hill 

 

July 2018 

Contact	
  or	
  leave	
  a	
  message	
  for	
  Pastor	
  Martin	
  Lifer,	
  or	
  speak	
  with	
  Rita	
  Usher	
  in	
  the	
  Church	
  Office	
  –Monday	
  through	
  Friday	
  
–	
  at	
  the	
  Church	
  Office	
  Number	
  (662)	
  323-­‐1994,	
  or	
  via	
  email	
  to	
  Office@fpcstarkville.org.	
  In	
  addition,	
  you	
  may	
  reach	
  
the	
  following	
  ministry	
  staff	
  via	
  their	
  direct	
  email	
  addresses	
  listed	
  below:	
  

	
  

FPC	
  and	
  FPCCC	
  Ministry	
  Staff	
  -­‐	
  	
  email	
  addresses	
   	
  
Rev.	
  Dr.	
  Martin	
  Lifer,	
  Pastor	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  mwlifer3@gmail.com	
  
Rita	
  Usher,	
  Pastoral	
  Secretary	
  &	
  Office	
  Administrator	
  	
  	
  	
  office@fpcstarkville.org	
  
Ben	
  Jackson, Assistant	
  Minister	
  for	
  FPC/CCO	
  University	
  Ministry	
  Outreach	
  	
  	
  	
  bdjackson8@gmail.com 
Ashleigh	
  Murdock,	
  Children’s	
  Ministry	
  Coordinator	
  	
  	
  aabmurdock@gmail.com	
  
Dr.	
  Craig	
  Aarhus,	
  Music	
  Director	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  aarhus@bellsouth.net	
  
Jennifer	
  Blackbourn,	
  Organist	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  jenniferblackbourn@hotmail.com	
  	
  
Kathy	
  McGill,	
  Children’s	
  Choir	
  Director	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  katherinemcgill@hotmail.com	
  
Ellen	
  Mauldin,	
  Church	
  Librarian	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  mem3@bellsouth.net	
  
Amanda	
  Corley, Child Care Director  fpcccdirector@fpcstarkville.org 
 

First Presbyterian Church 
307 University Drive 
Starkville, MS 39759 

Saturday Morning Egg 
Hunt,  

March 31   
- Children’s Ministry Egg Hunt, 

Games & Snacks 

Join us on Sunday Mornings at FPC to begin your week with the Lord and celebrating Good News! 

Plan for Unified 
Worship Services at 10 
a.m. for Our July 
Sundays. Next month we 
will have a single, unified 
Lord’s Day Worship Service 
beginning at 10:00 a.m. on 
each of the five Sundays of 
July (1, 8, 15, 22 and 29). In 
addition, our Children’s and 
Youth Sunday 
School will not meet during 
July; however, we will provide 
childcare during the 10:00 
a.m. Services in July. 
Beginning Sunday, August 
5, we will resume 
our regular Sunday morning 
schedule of two services 
at 8:30 and 11 a.m., and 
our full Sunday School 
schedule will be back at 9:45-
10:30 on Sunday mornings. 

Arise, and come to worship at 10:00 a.m. in the House 
of the Lord each Sunday morning this month of July! 

 

Unified Worship 10:00 a.m. Service for each of the five Sundays of this month of July (July 

 The Crusader Sunday School Class 
for Adults will meet in Fellowship Hall 
8:30-9:25 a.m. each Sunday in July, 
followed by a Church-wide Fellowship 
Gathering 9:30-9:50 a.m. in 
Fellowship Hall for all ages of 
members and guests.  
 

Children’s and Youth Sunday 
School will NOT meet during July to 
provide a “sabbatical” to our members 
who volunteer to teach for Children’s 
and Youth Sunday School the other 11 
months of the year. However, we will 
provide the TLC worship ministry for 
children following the "Good News for 
Young Children" message in the 10 
a.m. Service, and childcare for infants & 
toddlers will also be provided  during the 
10:00 am Service. 
 

On Sunday, August 5, we will resume 
to our regular Sunday morning 
schedule of two services at 8:30 and 
11:00 am, and our full Sunday 
School schedule will be back at 9:45-
10:30 each Sunday morning thereafter. 
 


